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The mission of the St. Mark’s Parent Guild is to support community spirit, create meaningful 
events and programs for our children, and promote the school in the greater surrounding 
community.
 
The Parent Guild is our version of the PTA. They are a self-supporting organization, with 
fundraisers generating revenue for their activities. As a parent of St. Mark’s, you are automatically 
a member of the Parent Guild and invited to join both meetings and committees. Meetings are 
the normally held first Wednesday of every month in Hauser Hall at 7:45 AM and 8:15 AM.
 
Participating in The Parent Guild is an excellent way to engage in the St. Mark’s community. 
Volunteer opportunities provide you with connecting points throughout the school and create 
a stronger partnership between school and family. 

the parent guild


